
ROBO CALL NOVEMBER 30, 2023 

Good afternoon.  This is Fr. Joe, your pastor. I hope you are doing well. 

Fr. Joe’s adult formation class continues tonight at 6:00 p.m. in the parish office.  

Don’t miss it. 

If you are interested in purchasing a copy of the Breaking Bread missal, please come 

to the office.  

Holy Family School will sell Scrip at all the Masses this weekend. There will be a 

table in the vestibule. 

Holy Family School is sponsoring Breakfast with Santa on Saturday, December 9th 

from 8:30 to 10:30 a.m. in the Messmer Center. Tickets are $6.00 each for ages three 

and up.  Please call the school to RSVP if you plan to attend.   

Food for the Christmas Box program is due by December 8th. Please put your 

donations in the carts in the vestibule and the breezeway. 

Christmas Box sorting and counting will be done on Saturday, December 9th in St. 

Francis Hall starting after the 8:00 a.m. Mass. Everyone is welcome to come and 

help. 

Remember that next Friday, December 8th, is the Solemnity of the Immaculate 

Conception, a Holy Day of Obligation and Opportunity. We will have three Masses 

at 7:00 a.m., 9:00 a.m. with Holy Family School and 7:00 p.m.  

A special invitation to all parishioners, children and adults, to help us clean and 

prepare the church for Christmas on December 10th after the 11:15 a.m. Mass.  

Consider making this your Advent project.  

Our Parish Advent Penance Service is set for Wednesday, December 13th from 5:30 

p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  This Sacrament is a wonderful way to prepare for the celebration 

of Christmas.  

I want to thank you for continuing your financial support of the parish. 

For more information and up-dates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my prayers and thoughts each day. Take 

care and be safe. 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

